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4 October 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Epsom and Ewell Cross Country Competition 

 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the borough cross country competition on 

Wednesday 11 October at: 

 

Sutton Grammar Sports site, Northey Avenue, Cheam, Surrey SM2 7HJ 

 

The competition is due to start at 3.30pm so your child will need to be collected from school at 

2.45pm. They will already be changed into their PE kits and trainers. Please note that no running 

spikes are allowed. 

 

The event should be finished by 4.50pm but obviously this is dependent on the event starting 

promptly.   There will be separate races for boys and girls and the distance the children will be 

running is just under a mile and a half. 

 

Please make sure your child has an extra drink, snack and a warm, waterproof coat on the day. 

 

The following children will be representing the school: 

 

Sophia C, Mia S, India, Mollie S, Annabelle, Milana, Lucia, Olivia C, Oliver C, Harry R, Dylan, Charlie M, 

Jake P, Luca, Alex D 

 

Please complete the Google Form to confirm your child’s attendance:  

 

With regards, 

 

Mr Loughlin 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

parents@stamford-greens.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 

https://forms.gle/aYmduUBL8149S5U16
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